
As we approach a year since the October 7 attacks, more than 100 innocent people
remain in Hamas captivity. Parents are separated from their children, sisters are
separated from their brothers, wives are separated from their husbands. 

In response to this tragic reality, we stand firm in our support of both Israel and the
Jewish people. One way we can support those grieving is by sending letters expressing
our commitment to and prayer for freedom and peace throughout Israel. 

Below is an example of a letter we can send to families who have loved ones being held
hostage by Hamas.

H e l l o  F r i e n d ,
As a Christian supporter of Israel and the Jewish community, I want to let
you know that we are standing with you and are praying that your
family member who is being held hostage by Hamas will be returned
home soon. We know you miss them and that this is a challenging time
for your entire family. We hope you feel loved, supported, and cared
about in this time of uncertainty. You are in my prayers. 

Sincerely,

[your name]
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As a Christian supporter of Israel and the Jewish community, I want to let
you know that we are standing with you and are praying that your family
member who is being held hostage by Hamas will be returned home soon.
We know you miss them and that this is a challenging time for your entire
family. We hope you feel loved, supported, and cared about in this time of
uncertainty. You are in my prayers. 

Sincerely,

[your name]

September 12, 2024

Your Name Here
123 Anywhere St., 
Any City, ST 12345

Hello friend, 


